
Bad River Pedestrian/Bike Path

In July 2001, the Northern Native American Health 
Alliance (NNAHA) Injury Prevention Specialist, Luis 
Salas, was successful in working with the Bad River 
Tribal Chairman and the Bad River Casino to have 
a pedestrian/bike path installed behind the Bad 
River Casino.  This path routes pedestrians and 
bicyclists around the busy Casino parking lot and 
off of the shoulder of Highway 2. 
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